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Employment Scam Warning 

Beware of Employment Scams 

 

As a well-known global brand and an employer of choice, we are aware that scammers regularly 

try to impersonate Verifone by offering illegitimate career opportunities to obtain job seekers’ 

personal and/or financial information.   

Please take note of the following:  

• Legitimate Verifone jobs are posted on https://www.verifone.com/en/careers. Your first 

contact with us should be through this portal, and we only make first contact with 

applicants through this portal.  

• Documents such as resumes, and any personal information, should only be submitted 

through our Careers portal.   

• Verifone recruiters only communicate with applicants via email with an official 

“@verifone.com” email address. Our recruiters will never try to solicit personal or financial 

information, or any sort of payment via email, Meet Up, Telegram, Skype, or any other 

social media.   

• If you have questions or worry you have fallen victim to an internet crime such as a 

recruiting scam, you may visit the Internet Crime Complaint Center at www.ic3.gov for 

information or to file a complaint.   
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